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Q1 Please identify your membership level:
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Q2 Does your employer have a set date when you can attend meetings
(aside from Governor's orders)?
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June 1, 2020

July 1, 2020

August 1, 2020

We are banned from attending any meetings at any point right now.

We do not have a date determined; everything is dependent on future orders.

Our budgets have been eliminated for any meeting attendance for the foreseeable future.

 We are allowed to attend a meeting as soon as legally allowed.

Other feedback regarding meeting/professional organization participation:
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# OTHER FEEDBACK REGARDING MEETING/PROFESSIONAL ORGANIZATION
PARTICIPATION:

DATE

1 Organization isn't even discussing travel at this time. no decisions made. i am sure we will be
discouraged from traveling and unless contractually obligated will likely not be financially
supporting meeting attendance.

5/4/2020 5:12 PM

2 We have no limitations on meetings at this time. 5/4/2020 10:07 AM

3 Air travel is not recommended, no specific recommendations on meetings 5/1/2020 4:53 PM
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75.38% 49

24.62% 16

Q3 We have our regularly scheduled in–person Annual Seminar on
September 25-27, 2020 in Sunriver. Would you feel comfortable attending

in person if it is deemed legally allowed to be in a classroom setting?
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76.92% 50

23.08% 15

Q4 We have our regularly scheduled in–person Fall Seminar on
November 7, 2020 in Portland. Would you feel comfortable attending in

person if it is deemed legally allowed to be in a classroom setting?
Answered: 65 Skipped: 0

Total Respondents: 65  
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73.85% 48

27.69% 18

Q5 OSHP is working on scheduling CE virtually for the 2020-2021 year.
Would you be more apt to attend a webinar or in-person event?
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Total Respondents: 65  
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78.46% 51

21.54% 14

Q6 Would you feel more comfortable having webinars in 2020 and in-
person event in 2021?
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18.46% 12

78.46% 51

4.62% 3

Q7 Our members are being affected differently by COVID-19; please tell
us if you anticipate financial restraints that would prevent you from

renewing your membership:
Answered: 65 Skipped: 0

Total Respondents: 65  

# OTHER FEEDBACK REGARDING MEMBERSHIP: DATE

1 Not at this time, but concerned with layoffs in healthcare 5/2/2020 11:13 AM

2 No doubt our wage has been cut during this time, due to loss of hours. I do believe I will still
renew unless things get even tighter.

5/2/2020 9:02 AM

3 Not sure yet 5/1/2020 2:33 PM
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Q8 Please give us ANY and ALL feedback regarding your budget
constraints, attendance, participation, needs; whatever you know at this
time. These are challenging and stressful times for everyone and OSHP

wants to be able to support and provide whatever is possible for our
members. Please use this open-ended opportunity to explain your current
situation/thoughts in relation to OSHP and our "typical" service/programs.

Thank you in advance!
Answered: 22 Skipped: 43
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# RESPONSES DATE

1 I anticipate any funding for educational meetings likely will not be available from my employer
for the 2020-2021 year.

5/4/2020 9:53 PM

2 all of my answers about future attendance are predicated on the virus prevalence, testing
availability, ability to maintain social distancing in the meeting, etc. I hate to miss seeing my
colleagues and friends! But probably safer at this point to plan virtual for 2020. Thank you!

5/4/2020 5:12 PM

3 I would feel comfortable in a meeting provided there is adequate social distancing. This still
may be an issue.

5/4/2020 10:07 AM

4 At this time, I am ambivalent about attending anything in person as we just don't know how the
virus will be affecting us in the future. I know viruses typically diminish in summer, but it is too
early to tell. I know this makes it hard for the board to decide anything and I Thank You for
trying to make decisions regarding out meetings.

5/4/2020 7:19 AM

5 It’s difficult to say if I will be granted time off for the seminar due to time off needing to be
scheduled in advance. Also, I’m concerned time off during the week may be denied due to work
constraints as things are rescheduled at work as some things have been delayed due to Covid
-19 concerns.

5/3/2020 9:59 PM

6 I plan to participate in live-activities when it is safe, assuming that social distancing would be
honored in a classroom setting. I don't think switching the entire Annual Seminar to an online
format would be a good idea. WSPA plans to do this for their June meeting, and I have no
interest in participating online. One of the most enjoyable aspects of AS is networking, and this
isn't possible online in the same way. I look at a computer all day at work, and don't really want
to do a weekend meeting this way. I would however consider participating in an OSHP
sponsored online CE activity that is an hour long (separate from AS20). If the AS20 meeting
does get canceled, I might suggest the Past Presidents Committee consider meeting virtually, if
there is pressing business.

5/2/2020 4:21 PM

7 I believe it is way too early to ask the questions you did (3 & 4 in particular) about in-person
attendance. How can we even consider this for September or November? There is not enough
info. This is my biggest frustration with society in general around the pandemic; and as health
care professionals, we should know better!

5/2/2020 3:31 PM

8 Until next year, I'm leary of conferences. I would appreciated webinars 5/2/2020 11:13 AM

9 I would cancel all in person events for a couple years and see how the Covid pans out. 5/2/2020 11:10 AM

10 A sure yes or no to attending in-person meetings is a big unknown at this time. Even if "legally
allowed" does that mean it is safe? Honestly, until a vaccine comes out I think things are going
to have to remain pretty distanced.

5/2/2020 9:02 AM

11 I would like to see more CEs in person when it is safe to do so. It seemed like there wasn't that
many the past 2 years.

5/2/2020 12:30 AM

12 given the risk for a second wave/surge it seems imprudent to do in-person meetings this year 5/1/2020 8:29 PM

13 I have always been very impressed with the organization and quality of every aspect of the
OSHP meetings (CE, venue, meals/breaks, networking opportunities, etc). Since becoming a
member about 15 years ago, I’ve attended every Fall Seminar & Annual Meeting possible. I
benefited greatly from the education & networking made available at these meetings and would
love to see them continue in much the same way if possible. I have received financial support
from employers for most of the meetings I attended, but also paid my own way for many of the
meetings. I will attend future meetings when scheduling allows and will pay my way if employer
funding is not available. Thanks very much to all of the OSHP officers and members who have
worked so hard and dedicated themselves to providing for these meetings!

5/1/2020 7:27 PM

14 If a family member was not "at risk", I would be more open to attending a live seminar. Much is
dependent on how this pandemic trends in the next few weeks/months.

5/1/2020 5:24 PM

15 Virtual networking opportunities would be great so we don't lose out on the social connections
that we get through OSHP!

5/1/2020 2:44 PM

16 would attend webinars if ACPE CE credit offered, likely not if only OR/WA CE. moving fall conf
to January is too close to april annual meeting, if both in person

5/1/2020 2:41 PM
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17 Thank you for being flexible and creative about how to manage programming for members! I
was really looking forward to Annual Seminar, and I am mourning the loss of my pharmacy
family reunion this year.

5/1/2020 2:33 PM

18 I would be comfortable attending in person events, but really feel like so much is changing day
by day, it will depend on the situtation in the fall. If things are better, then I'm all for it!

5/1/2020 1:30 PM

19 For 2020 we still have remaining funds for some attendance but reimbursement is due 5/15 for
any registrations. It is unknown what the remainder of 2020 or 2021 will hold. We are still
having meetings at work, limited to essential personnel and masking. I feel comfortable
attending an in-person event in the Fall as long as we don't see a big surge between now and
then. I would prefer in-person and am comfortable attending if allowed but think webinar is
reasonable given the situation.

5/1/2020 1:17 PM

20 I really appreciate the efforts of this organization working with the BOP and the Oregon
legislature to represent the needs of pharmacists. I think that we all need to be involved and
advocating for our profession now more than ever. Thank you

5/1/2020 12:43 PM

21 Memberships are not going to be renewed for me until I have a better sense of job security 5/1/2020 12:38 PM

22 I hesitate to plan for in-person attendance in 2020 given unknowns around recurrent surges.
Too many unknowns still at this time.

5/1/2020 12:37 PM


